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Date 11th May 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/05/20.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, 
details in respect to the contract below: 
 
The Provision of Non-Emergency Patient Transfers Services (NEPTS) 
 
The details that we require for each NEPTS contract are:- 
 
1.    Name of the NETPTS contract: 
2.    The start date of the contract. 
3.    The end date of the contract.  
4.    For each KPI within the contract: 

a.         Quality requirement 
b.         Threshold percentage 
c.         Target percentage 

 
 
SECAmb do not hold any NEPTS Contracts. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 
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